Vermeer

1210 VERMEER ROAD EAST
P.0. BOX 200
PELLA, IA 50219 USA

PHONE: (888) VERMEER

Date: February 11, 2022
Subject: Limited Modular Approval for FCC: 2AXF5-VERMEER2
To Whom It May Concern:

Vermeer Manufacturing Company is seeking LMA approval on the Radio
Apparatus Module. The module is approved ONLY for use by Vermeer
Manufacturing Company in our products, and the module is not intended
for sale to the third parties.

The Radio Apparatus Module is controlled by proprietary firmware. The
end product customer cannot adjust firmware to operate the device on any
other regulatory frequency bands, modulation types, bandwidth, power,
etc. outside of the FCC approved modes as granted.

Thank you,

By:  Daniel Huitink

Title: Deputy General Counsel

On behalf of: Vermeer Manufacturing Company

Telephone: 641-621-8130

EQUIPPED TO DO MORE.



